
http://www.mnhs.org/copyright


400 SECOND A V ENUE SOUTH 

MINNEAPOLIS I, MINNESOTA 

April 13, 1948 
.JAMES F- BELL 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
2350 West Lake of the Isles Boulevard 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

Dear Mr. Ford: 

Thank you for your cordial invitation to attend 

the meeting which will take place on Friday of this 

week in the Arthur Upson Room of the University of 

Minnesota, 't'lhen the National Society of Autograph 

Collectors hol&an open meeting . I am sorry tha t 

it i s impossibl e for me to attend , for I am sure 

the occasion will be most delightful . 
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Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
2350 West Lake of the Isles Boulevard 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 
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